
Media Invitation: MEC Dhlomo to reflect on a 
decade of healthcare service delivery in KZN 
ou are cordially invited to join KZN Health MEC Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo at a breakfast meeting in 
Durban on Tuesday (30 January 2018), as he reflects on the progress that has been made in 
healthcare service delivery in the province since he assumed office in 2009. 

There will also be opportunities for media practitioners to engage with MEC Dhlomo on any 
health-related matters. 

Details of the breakfast meeting are as follows: 

 Date: 30 January 2018 
 Venue: Inkosi Albert Luthuli Central Hospital (Nurses' Hall) 
 Time: 08h00 

To RSVP, kindly email samkelisiwe.khumalo@kznhealth.gov.za or call 033 395 2547 

 


